PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF GRAND RAPIDS Minutes of the March 14, 2008, Special Meeting

A special meeting of the Planning Commission of Grand Rapids Charter Township was held at the Township Hall on Friday, March 14, 2008, at 8:20 a.m.

Present were Chair Susan Molhoek, Vice-chair Stephen C. Fry, Secretary Wayne Harrall, Commissioners David A. VanDyke, Beverly Wall, and Edward J. Robinette. Absent was Michael J. Fuller. Also present was Township Planning Director Richard Sprague.

1. Comprehensive Land Use Plan amendment overview:

The Township Attorney's letter that outlined the amendment process and timeline was reviewed. The two items require separate resolutions. Approval will forward the request to authorize distribution of the amendments to the required municipalities and agencies. Those parties will have 40 days to comment before a Public Hearing will be held.

2. <u>Life Style Center Planned Unit Development land amended to Low Density</u> Residential

The Resolution approving proposed amendment to the comprehensive land use plan for forwarding to the Township Board was reviewed.

Motion by David Van Dyke Supported by Ed Robinette Motion Carries 7-0

3. Office land amended to Neighborhood Commercial

The Resolution approving proposed amendment to the comprehensive land use plan for forwarding to the Township Board was reviewed.

Motion by Steve Fry Supported by Ed Robinette Motion Carries 7-0

The meeting was adjourned at 8:26 a.m.		
	Wayne A. Harrall	